


The Fluke Corporation is pleased to hereby grant GIDEP
(Government-Industry Data Exchange Program) permission to reproduce
the manuals listed in the attachment.  Permission is granted on the
condition that you legibly reproduce on the copies the legend "Reproduced
With Permission".

It is our understanding from your request dated January 23, 2001,
that the purpose for copying these manuals is to include them in the GIDEP
database, and that the material won't be copied for any other purpose.

Thank you for your cooperation, and for your interest in Fluke.

Sincerely,

Beverly A. Summers
Paralegal
Fluke Corporation
Intellectual Property Law Dept.
Direct:  (425) 446-5770  [voice]
             (425) 446-5117 [fax]
beverly.summers@fluke.com  [e-mail]








































































































































































































































